

#### **UPCOMING EVENTS**

January 11

Board Meeting @ CJ Stark's House,
 Delevan, IL. 5pm

#### March 1

- Scholarship Application Due March 1
  March 6-8
  - · Illinois Horse Fair

#### Thank You! Thank You!

Thank you to all of our members who have helped at our shows this past year of 2014. From running the gates at the show, taking registrations, announcing, and/or setting up for classes. We had some great turnouts, some fabulous competitions and the best volunteer crew a club could ask for.

## Please Remember to Thank our Sponsors

Sponsors help to make the PRC club great. Please remember to thank and patronize our sponsors when you see them.

### New President, Secretary Plus Board Members

Please welcome our new Vice President Josh Lohnes, and new board members Kim Moss and Ryan Girdler. We are looking forward to a great year of leadership and great ideas in 2015!

#### 2014 Awards

## Congratulation to our High Point Winners

Becky & Wata Fancy Lena
Bree & Reddy
Ashley & Little Timmy
Stefani & Tucker
Megan & Macey
Breanna & Fly

#### 2015 Plans

This next board meeting at our new president CJ Stark's house, the board will be planning for the 2015 show season. Everything from the bylaws to the showbill gets reviewed and revised as necessary. Do you have suggestions or ideas? Let one of us know and we can try to incorporate your ideas! If directions are needed, email CJ through pekinridingclub@yahoo.com.

## Membership for 2015

Do you want to be kept up to date on all the happenings? Make sure you renew your membership early in 2015 to make sure you don't miss a thing! Remember, all of your memberships expire on <a href="Dec.31st">Dec.31st</a> of this year and the new membership forms will be available shortly after the first of the year.

## 2015 Scholarsip

Don't forget that we have a scholarship program. The deadline is March 1 so start planning.

http://www.communityfoundationci.org/centralillinois-foundation-scholarship-

# opportunities#pekin for

more details on how you could qualify – our independent donor would love to award some funds to a deserving member!

PRC Wishes You and Your Family a Blessed Holiday Season

#### **NOVEMBER TREASURER'S REPORT**

Checking Account Balance - \$13,456.34 Arena Improvement Account - \$11,945.35 Concession Stand Balance - \$350.00 Savings Balance - \$10,009.70 Total Balance - \$35,761.39

#### A BIG THANK YOU TO OUR 2014 PRC SPONSORS

Gold

Carousel Connections Clint & Donna Parrish

**Chris Staley** 

From the Horses Mouth GreenHaven Animal Clinic

**Jubilee Hills Veterinary Services** 

Lone Ass Leather

Nehmelman Auction Company

Pekin Trophy House

**Wyoming Veterinary Services** 

Silver

**Akron Services** 

Parrish's Tack Shop

Twin Creeks Equine Massage

Water Fall Farms

**Bronze** 

**Branded Country Wear** 

Friends of PRC

Eq Feeds

Farmers State Bank of Elmwood

PRC 2014 Board & Officers

President - Michelle Biedenharn Vice President - Merit McWhorter

Secretary - Angie Bastian Treasurer - Susan Meeker

Board Members Kierstyn Biedenharn Dennis Hammel

Deb Keyt Mark Merritt CJ Stark Cory Storer Lori Windish

http://www.pekinridingclub.com

pekinridingclub@yahoo.com

http://www.facebook.com/home.php?#!/pages/P

ekin-Riding-Club/116012125131658

Hotline: 309-477-2664

Mailing Address: POB 683, Pekin, IL 61554



Pekin Riding Club PO Box 683 Pekin, IL 61554